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25th July, 2024 
 
To,          To, 
Dy. General Manager                     The Manager – Listing, 
Department of Corporate Services,                   National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
BSE Ltd.,                                                             Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street,         Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Fort, Mumbai – 400 001        Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
 
Ref: Scrip Code: 543322        Ref: Scrip Name: GLS        
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Issue of Closure Notice for our Ankleshwar facility by GPCB 
 

In accordance with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, as amended from time to time, we hereby inform that: 
 

1. The Gujarat Pollution Control Board (‘the Board’) has ordered through the correspondence 
dated 24th July 2024, not to carry out production activity at Plot No. 3102/C to 3109/A & 
3103, GIDC Ankleshwar, Dist. Bharuch, Gujarat. 

 
2. The Board has also ordered to deposit interim Environment Damage Compensation as and 

when decided by the Board. 

Our team is actively engaged in addressing the matter with the Board to thoroughly understand 
the reasons behind the order and to seek a resolution in the most efficient and transparent manner 
possible. Over the past few weeks there have been incessant rains in the entire Bharuch district 
and this is very likely to have been as a result of the same. 
 
We believe that the order is subject to reconsideration and we are in the process of responding to 
the Board with our stance on the matter including any corrective or preventive measures to be 
taken at our end. We are committed to highest standards of Environmental and corporate 
governance. 
 
We continue to work diligently to resolve this issue and restore normalcy in the earliest possible 
time. 
 
We request you to take the information on your records. 
 
Thanking You, 

For Glenmark Life Sciences Limited  

 

Rudalf Corriea  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
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